
 
   Physical Address:   Mailing Address: 

1697 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200 P.O. Box 17087 
Lakewood, CO 80401  Denver, Colorado 80217-087 
    Fax: 303-866-2428 

December 16, 2020 

 

 

Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 

 

 

The Liquor Enforcement Division is now offering online licensee/employee training every month and 

the next class is scheduled for Thursday, December 17, 2020 from 1p-4p. 

 

The trainings will cover: 

 

Colorado Revised Statutes Title 44, Articles 3, 4 and 5 (Liquor ‐ Beer – Special Event Code(s)) 

Colorado Code of Regulations ‐ 1 CCR 203‐2. (Additional requirements imposed by the State 

Licensing Authority) 

Service Hours & Age Requirements 

Prohibited Sales to Underage Persons and compliance checks 

Prohibited Sales to Visibly Intoxicated Persons 

Conduct of Establishment 

Gambling Issues 

Miscellaneous Issues, Concerns, & Questions 

 

This training session will be held via Google Meet using the following sign-in information: 

1pm-4pm 

 

Meeting ID 

meet.google.com/vkr-xkzb-xxa 

 

                   ) 

       -   -      

                    

 

These trainings do not serve as a substitute for Responsible Vendor Training. They are also being 

recorded and posted to the Licensing Corner of our webpage for a limited time. You can find those 

links here: https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/enforcement/virtual-licensee-investigator-training 

 

Be sure that you are signed up to receive bulletins from the Liquor Enforcement Division for future 

topics and participant sign-in information. The link to sign up is: 

https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/enforcement/liquor-enforcement-division-email-subscription 

 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, or you have any problems logging 

http://meet.google.com/vkr-xkzb-xxa
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.colorado.gov_pacific_enforcement_virtual-2Dlicensee-2Dinvestigator-2Dtraining&d=DwQFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=1TlVS3oLm7utQsTSjM4BVekOWf7mmzlHB8euT1djvrE&s=Iv4eh0mhMe3ro3wkBVN-YMYKzsLmbiKyCZk4h9vqYsM&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.colorado.gov_pacific_enforcement_liquor-2Denforcement-2Ddivision-2Demail-2Dsubscription&d=DwQFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=Cq9HrRXxRS4xXxSimISEqGc7kbFg7FwtyuDGk3QlV-Q&m=1TlVS3oLm7utQsTSjM4BVekOWf7mmzlHB8euT1djvrE&s=FnMLXkuMfnlG7JF7WcCvF26KvfnZ4MVYPfUKwNojHTY&e=


in/technical issues, please email dor_led@state.co.us 

 

Thank you, 

 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 

 

mailto:dor_led@state.co.us

